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Village of Medina Planning Board Meeting Minutes 

 September 1, 2020 

 

On Tuesday September 1, 2020 the Village of Medina Planning Board met in the 

Council Chambers of Village Hall with the following members present: Mary Lewis, 

Larissa DeGraw, Chris Goyette and John Dieter. Kathy Blackburn was excused & Tom 

Snyder was absent. Village Code Enforcement Officer Dan Gardner was also in 

attendance. 

 

Minutes of the August 4, 2020 meeting were reviewed. A motion to approve the 

minutes was made by Chris Goyette seconded by Mary Lewis and unanimously 

carried. 

Old Business 

 

New Business 

 

Certificate of Appropriateness- 519 Main Street- The Book Shoppe-Repaint store 

front façade in colors approved by the board. Application is accepted as completed. 

Provision: Sign needs to be painted in the same approved colors. Motion to accept 

application made by Mary Lewis seconded by Chris Goyette. All Ayes. Motion carried. 

 

Special Use Permit- 137 Hedley Street- Home Buisness- Address is zoned correctly 

for a home business. Motion to accept SEQR application made by Chris Goyette 

seconded by Mary Lewis. All Ayes. Motion accepted. Motion made to hold a Public 

Hearing on October 6 2020 at 7:05PM by Chris Goyette seconded by Mary Lewis. All 

ayes. Motion carried. 

 

 

Other Business 

2 members of the Planning Board to sit on a committee to review the current village 

codes pertaining to future murals. Chris Goyette and Larissa DeGraw volunteered to 

represent the Planning Board at meetings.  

 

 

 



Building Department Report 

 

Adjournment 

With no additional business before the Board, a motion to adjourn was made by Chris 

Goyette, seconded by Mary Lewis and carried. The next Planning Board meeting is 

scheduled to be held on Tuesday October 6, 2020 at 7:00 PM in the Council Chambers 

of Village Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Halli Gray, Secretary 


